CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08639-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:25 AM

To: ‘Samuel Gaddy'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon, Samuel W. Gaddy

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Samuel Gaddy

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:03 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 22, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

Mr. Teitzman:

| am writing to support the message above. The Florida Public Service Commission is in place to do exactly what it's
name implies, to serve the public. As a life long resident of Florida, a 32 year veteran of the U. S Army and 35 year
educator of Alachua county's students, | am very concerned about this issue. It appears that we citizens don't have any
say in how government is run. Please get the Commission to understand what the citizens of these various utilities are
experiencing. This Pandemic has really taken a toll on most of the country. Floridians are no exception. Please
reconsider the position you have taken on this measure. There is a lot of suffering that will go on for some time and it
would be prudent for the Commission to reconsider until citizens are in a better position to way in on this decision. Not
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enough of this country has weighed in on the global warming issues that may be causing these storms. It would be wise
for the Commission to lobby the Federal Government on behalf of Floridians as a part of your Storm Protection Plans
(SPP). | believe the Federal Government should assist in providing funds for the SPPs. |, along with other believers in
God, will be praying for the Commission's reconsideration. Thank you for your attention to this important matter!

Sincerely,

Samuel W. Gaddy
30 10 NW 170th St.
Newberry, FL 32669

Sincerely,

Mr. Samuel Gaddy

3010 NW 170TH ST
NEWBERRY, FL 32669-2122
(352) 472-0904
gaddysw@cox.net





